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Mistley Kids Club
No Smoking Policy

It is a welfare requirement that Providers must not allow smoking in or on the premises when children are present or are about to be present.

Mistley Kids Club after school and holiday club imposes a strict No Smoking Policy throughout the club’s premises, including the areas of outside play and anywhere close to the premises.

It is not considered suitable that employees, parents/Carers or visitors should be smoking near or around children in the interest of their general health.

A growing number of children suffer from Asthma and smoking is an obvious danger to those children’s health.  In addition, smoking affects the health of all play-workers, parents and children. Please note, residential smoke on clothing/hair can also cause symptoms in children with respitary conditions

The No Smoking Policy applies to everyone in contact with the children or when children are going to be present.
The registered person must ensure that no person smokes (cigarettes or e-cigarettes), consumes or is under the influence of drugs (including medication that may have an adverse effect on the ability to provide childcare) or alcohol on the premises at any time while childcare is provided, or in the presence of a child receiving childcare. Please refer to our Health and Safety Policy.
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